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clwbilling@gmail.com 
 
February 20, 2020 
 
Dear Comore Loma Water Residents, 
 
The Board of Directors, would like to remind everyone again, that Comore Loma Water recommends 
that you have a Water Pressure Regulator installed in your home, due to the fluctuations of water 
pressure thru the water system.         
Many of you have these installed in your home already, as per plumbing code: 

608.2 Excessive Water Pressure. 
Where static water pressure in the water supply piping is exceeding 80 psi (552 kPa), an approved-type 
pressure regulator preceded by an adequate strainer shall be installed and the static pressure reduced to 
80 psi (552 kPa) or less.—2016 National Plumbing Code   
Please remember that the Water Corporation also recommends that you have sand filter installed on 
your property.   
We also want to remind you that you should have them checked regularly to make sure they are 
working properly.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.   
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